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Tammy Hodgman

From: Mark Morrison

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 12:52 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Subject: Fw: Public park, Forbes Lne

Tammy 

FYI for public correspondence.  Thanks 

 

Mark 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 12:50:32 PM 

To: Ron Boes <ronboes@roadrunner.com> 

Subject: Re: Public park  

  

Ron and Barbara 

 

Thank you for your feedback, and soon we will be putting together an adhoc committee to make 

recommendations once final funding is approved (which should be in the next 60 days).  Thanks 

again.  Look for the formation of this committee as we will be looking for volunteers thru the standard 

process where the public notice to all residents will be posted on an upcoming council agenda. 

 

Best, 

Mark 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Ron Boes <ronboes@roadrunner.com> 

Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 4:57:53 PM 

To: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Public park  

  

Warning: Unusual sender <ronboes@roadrunner.com> 

 

You don't usually receive emails from this address. 

Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions. 

 

Mark, 

My wife Barbara and I live across the street from the proposed Park. 

We support the concept of turning this lot into a park for the use of residents in the greater area of the high density 

of the housing neighborhoods. 

 

Our primary concern is that it needs off street parking probably on Misty Drive. This street has more visibility and 

more road frontage.  It should be obvious to all that with narrow streets on curved lots parking will be a problem. 
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Without off street parking and no curbs on either side of the streets cars will be parking on the grass in front of 

houses which we will strongly object to this situation.  

 

We and most neighbors take pride in their property so, we urge the committee to develop a park that is not just for 

the two adjoining developments but for all the area that the grant stated and provide off street parking. 

Thanks for reaching out with your letter, 

Ron Boes 

72 Forbes Lane 

892-9186 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


